
Welcome	to	Red	Oak	Elementary	for	the		
2021-2022	School	Year!	

	
REGISTRATION	

THURSDAY,	AUGUST	5,	2021	
For	New	AND	Continuing	Students	

	
Open	from	8:00	a.m.	until	1:00	p.m.	

Red	Oak	Library	
	

	
Before	arriving	at	registration,	please	complete	the	field	trip	form	(Click	here	for	Field	Trip	
Form),	print,	and	bring	a	copy	with	you.		(Hard	copies	of	the	field	trip	form	will	be	available	at	
registration.)	
	
Additionally,	you	will	be	asked	to	complete	an	emergency	card	for	each	of	your	child(ren).		Please	
bring	emergency	contact	information,	including	a	non-parent	contact.			
	
At	registration,	you	will	be	able	to	purchase	spiritwear,	get	information	about	after-school	classes	
offered,	and	find	out	about	the	other	programs	at	Red	Oak.		
	
Once	you	have	completed	the	registration	process,	the	name	of	your	child(s)	teacher	will	be	given	
to	you.		Parent/guardian	must	be	present.		Information	will	not	be	given	by	phone,	nor	will	the	
teacher	information	for	any	other	student	be	disclosed.		PLEASE	NOTE	THAT	TEACHER	
PLACEMENT	INFORMATION	IS	BASED	ON	CURRENT	ENROLLMENT	AND	MAY	CHANGE	SHOULD	
THERE	BE	UNEXPECTED	ENROLLMENT	FLUCTUATIONS.	
	
IN	ORDER	TO	BE	IN	COMPLIANCE	WITH	THE	FAMILY	EDUCATIONAL	RIGHTS	AND	PRIVACY	ACT,	CLASS	
LISTS	WILL	NOT	BE	POSTED.		IF	YOU	CANNOT		ATTEND	REGISTRATION,		TEACHER	INFORMATION	FOR	
YOUR	CHILD(REN)WILL	BE	AVAILABLE	VIA	PARENT	CONNECT	ON	FRIDAY,	AUGUST	6,	AT	5:00	P.M.	OR	
GIVEN	TO	YOU	BEFORE	SCHOOL	ON	AUGUST	9	OUTSIDE	THE	MULTI-PURPOSE	ROOM	STARTING	AT	
7:30	A.M.		
	
Additional	Information:	

• New	Student	Orientation	is	at	10:00	a.m.	on	Friday,	August	6	in	the	MPR.	
• The	first	day	of	school	is	Monday,	August	9.		It	is	a	regular	school	day.		The	hours	for	
that	day	will	be:	8:15-12:15	for	Discovery	and	Traditional	Kindergarten	and	

																											8:15-2:25	for	grades	1-3		
																											8:15-2:50	for	grades	4-5	
	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	the	Red	Oak	Elementary	office	at	818-707-7972.	
	
MASKS	MUST	BE	WORN	BY	ADULTS	AND	CHILDREN	AT	ALL	TIMES	WHEN	INDOORS	ON	

THE	RED	OAK	CAMPUS.		MASKS	ARE	OPTIONAL	WHEN	OUTDOORS.		THANK	YOU. 



  


